
Solon Athletic Booster Meeting 

December 11, 2017 
 

Athletic Director: Mark McGuire  

• Comet Classic had 27 teams – numbers went up. Track Wrestling ran 

the tournament. Did a great job have them booked for next year. Took 

in approximately $15,000. Some of the money will go for the scoreboard 

payment.  

 

Secretary: Anna Laubscher - - 

• November minutes have been posted on booster site. 

Treasurer: Kevin Weaver   

• See financial report 

Budget: Pete Brown - not in attendance 

President Report: Nancy Westrich 

• Thank you to Cheryl and Darren for an incredible job with the Comet 

Classic Wrestling tournament. 

• Nancy needs help with the 8th grade orientation night at the HS on 

Jan. 25 from 7:30-8:15. 

• Middle School requested nothing at this time. 

• Requests: 

1. Cross country – both coaches here at meeting. Tenets were ordered 

over summer and didn’t come with the sides. Shelter is used for 11 

weekends in the fall for X-country and many weekends in the Spring 

for Track. High cost due to special order color. $2317. After much 

discussion approved but noted that we will look at costs of ordering 

standard navy color in the future not special ordering colors.  

2. Wrestling tournament in Toledo – 7 hotel rooms $798 approved. 

Advertising : Andrea Hill - not in attendance 

Communications: Marc Braun  

• Need names of parent reps 

 

Membership: Nicole Canitano  - not in attendance - nothing new 

 

Parent Representative: Meg Foglietti - not in attendance  

 



Concessions: Judy Rich not in attendance - nothing new 

 

Spirit Store: Lisa Catalano – nothing new 

 

Athlete of the Week - Anna Laubscher 

• Wrestling coming up, rest of winter sports after break. 

Scholarships: Kathy McQuaide - not in attendance 

Golf Outing: Debbie Marks  - nothing new 

February Fundraiser: Debbie Marks - nothing new 

New Business - none 


